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Project Update 
Start Date:  July 2010 
 

Contractor:  

Proposed Completion: October 2010 
  

Percent Complete:  0% 

Completed Activities 

Bridge construction is complete. Stoney Trail is open to traffic with on and off ramps to the north.  Aecom has 
been retained to plan, design and administrate interchange construction upgrades. 

Planning, preliminary engineering, detailed designs and tender documents have been submitted by the 
consultant and reviewed by Alberta Transportation 

Project Status for Spring 2010 

Alberta Transportation has tendered the upgrades to the interchange in May 2010 for contractors to price and bid.   

Next Steps 

Upon the conclusion of tendering, a contract will be awarded. The contractor will the coordinate with its suppliers/ 
subcontractors and prepare its schedule.  Traffic accommodation and environmental construction operation plans 
will also be developed and submitted for approval.  

Construction Information 

The original construction of the partial interchange included the future ramps and bridge fills for the expansion of 
the Shaganappi Trail Interchange.  This will allow the interchange to be expanded much quicker in 2010 and in 
the future when traffic warrants and funding is available. 

Stoney Trail and Shaganappi Trail will be a busy construction zone in 2010.  Please do not enter as 
construction activity areas present significant hazards to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


